
 
 

41-17 
FROM THE GIVING CULTURE STUDY COMMITTEE  

 
The Giving Culture Study Committee recommends that the 41st General Assembly DIRECT 
the Office of the Stated Clerk to send to all Presbyteries and churches, for study, the 
proposed change in the funding formula from Per Member Asking (PMA) to Percentage of 
Budget (POB).  

 
Rationale: 
 
Per Member Asking is no longer a viable method of determining a local church’s giving 
formula at the national level of the EPC. Developing a percentage funding formula using 
Percentage of Operating Budget (POB) will standardize and define the accepted giving 
method for all churches in the denomination. 
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